
Hi 
I know that this email is out of the official submission period. But I thought it was still worth 
voicing my opinion that this project is out of scale and not in keeping with the nature of the 
surrounding houses. The number of trees that have to be felled and the style of the 
development is inappropriate.
Sincerely
David Watson
Beach without sand surf shop
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